
  

 

 

THE ACORN – WEEK OF JANUARY 4TH, 2020 

MATERIAL DISTRIBUTION 

Next Material Distribution Date: 

 Monday, January 11th 

4:30PM – 5:30PM 

 

   

  

 

 
 

THIS MONTH’S VIRTUE: WISDOM 

MEAL PICK UP FOR DISTANCE LEARNERS 

Available at Oak Bridge Academy located 
on the Chico Mall 

Curbside Meal Pick-Up 
Breakfast & Lunch Sack Meals 

Monday-Friday 
11:00AM – 1:00PM 

VIRTUAL CONCERT FUNDRAISER 

We’d like to give a HUGE thank you to the 
Brandi family for the amazing Christmas 
performance in December. We received nothing 
but remarks of pure joy from the experience! 

For those of you who missed it, you can find the 
recording on our YouTube channel and you can 
still make a donation for the performance by 
visiting blueoakcharterschool.org/donate. 

TEACHER CORNER 

Recently, at a Charter Council meeting, Blue 
Oak faculty addressed the use of storytelling and 
fairytales in our curriculum. The Blue Oak 
Pedagogical Team created a PowerPoint 
presentation to describe why storytelling is a 
major aspect of our curriculum as it allows for 
the use of imagination that builds critical 
thinking and problem solving skills. 

If you are interested in viewing this presentation 
which was given by faculty members, Riley 
Murray and Brianna Lee, and also includes a 
short clip from Ms. Cheryl’s Kindergarten class, 

visit the Blue Oak YouTube channel to find the 
Fairytale Presentation video. 

PARENT REMINDER 

We have been thoroughly enjoying our students 
being back on campus!   

It has taken the great effort and planning of all 
staff and a community of parent volunteers 
working together to make this happen.  

We are taking a moment to remind all families 
to follow our school wide plan for drop off and 
pick up in designated areas only.  We share a 
parking lot with Little Discoveries Preschool 
and must consider their needs for through 
traffic as their drop off time coincides with ours. 
Stopping in areas that are not designated for 
drop off and pick up blocks traffic and causes 
serious safety issues for students and 
staff.  Following the school wide plan will not 
only encourage others to do so, it will help us 
assure the safety of all students and staff.  Thank 
you for helping us keep everyone safe and 
supporting Blue Oak School! 

We wish you all a Safe & Happy Holiday Season! 

 

 

 

“WISDOM IS THE POWER TO PUT OUR 
TIME AND OUR KNOWLEDGE TO THE 

PROPER USE.” 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
01/06 – School Tour (9:30AM) 

01/07 – School Tour (4:30PM) 

01/12 – Finance Committee 
Meeting (4:15PM) 

01/12 – Parent Council Meeting 
(6:00PM) 
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